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WHAT’S HAPPENING 
A column used to promote non-profit community events as well as a bonus promo for our advertisers. 

If you wish to have your non-profit event listed please contact the Town Office. 

Aug 27 Late Night Swim 

Sept 1  First Day of School 

Sept 2 First Day of Kindergarten 

Sept 6 Labour Day 

Sept 8 Chamber of Commerce Meeting 6pm @ Eatonia Family Restaurant 

Sept 8 Hockey Registration 7:30pm Arena Lobby 

Sept 19 Senior of the Year Presentation  

Sept 19  Terry Fox Run  

Oct 1- 31 Donor’s Choice Campaign 

May 1 2022 Blingo 

 
 

                              September 2021 

TOWN OFFICE HOURS 

Monday to Friday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

1:00pm – 5:00pm 

Closed Weekends & Stat Holidays 

 

Closed Monday Sept 6th for              

Labour Day 
 

NUISANCE GROUND HOURS 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday  

1:00pm – 6:00pm 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday  

9:00am – 12:00pm 

Closed Sundays & Stat Holidays 

Closed Monday Sept 6th for          

Labour Day 
 

 

 

YARD CLEAN-UP 

The town crew will be going around 
picking up grass clippings, leaves, 

and twigs on 
Wednesday, Sept 1, 2021 

Have your bags in your back alley by 
8:00a.m. 

Please have ALL items in clear bags 
 

 

 

 



 

P a g e  2 | 8 

 
 

EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN www.eatonia.ca 
   

EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the Town of Eatonia 

Rates: 
Regular Classifies (5-6 Lines) 

Paid in advance RATE $12 OTHERWISE $21 

Box classified ads $21 
 

1/8 Page Ad $19 

1/4 Page Ad $37 

1/2 Page Ad $58 

Full Page Ad $105
 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/4 Page Ad $20 

1/2 Page Ad $28 

Full Page Ad  $51 
 

GST is not included in above pricing 
 

PH: 306-967-2251 Fax: 306-967-2267 

Email: newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
 

**DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS IS THE  

22ND OF EACH MONTH** 

 

 GARBAGE PICK-UP 
  

Please have your bin out on the street  

by 7:00 a.m. 
 

Monday, September 13th       

Monday, September 27th  

 

 

RECYCLING PICK-UP 
 

Please have your bin out on the street  
by 7:00 a.m. 

 

Thursday, September 9th       
Thursday, September 23rd 

 
 
  
 
 
 

CONDITIONS OF ADVERTISING ACCEPTANCE 

INCLUDING DISPLAY 

All advertising is subject to publisher’s approval. 

Proofs of the advertisement will be sent out to all 

advertisers prior to printing. Any errors thereafter we 

will not accept responsibility for. We ask that all ads 

are submitted in a timely manner to allow enough 

time to process the proofs. 

PLEASE READ YOUR AD 

 

TAXES 
 

From July – December, 2021 a 1% Penalty per 

month will be charged on all current taxes still 

outstanding. In January, 2022 a 10% penalty will 

be charged on all outstanding taxes 

 

 

 
WATERING HOURS 

 
Even numbered houses can water on 

even calendar days 
Odd numbered houses can water on 

odd calendar days. 
 

You can water mornings and evenings from 
7:00 – 10:00 on your assigned day. 

 
Please note that watering hours are effective 

throughout the calendar year. 

 The Public Waterworks Information 

Waterworks Financial Overview, Capital 

Investment Strategy & 

Rate Policy for 2020 

is available to be viewed at the town 

office or on the town’s Website. 

www.eatonia.ca 

 

CREDIT CARD PAYMENTS ACCEPTED 
 

The Town of Eatonia now accepts credit cards for the 

payments of property taxes, utilities or custom 

work.  Anyone wishing to use a credit card must also 

pay a 2.3% convenience fee calculated on the amount 

of the credit card payment.  You will be notified of 

the fee amount prior to the payments being processed. 
 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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Somerville Digital Sign 
Somerville Digital Sign is a unique advertising 

digital sign to advertise your business needs, 

community events, birthdays, baby announcements, 

anniversaries, engagements, hockey games, 

reunions and employment postings. 

Commercial spots are 10 seconds long, minimum of 

288 reps/24 hours a day, 7 days a week.   

Creative designs by our Digital Sign Animator are 

available upon request. 

Cost:  $60 a week Commercial/Business 

Promotions 

$25 a week Community Events & 

Announcements                                          
*Taxes not included in prices *Prices subject to change 

Creative designs for an animated commercial or a 

static commercial can be discussed at time of 

booking. 

Please call our Digital Sign Coordinator Viv Verm at 

306-967-2101 if you have any questions or if you 

would like to discuss your options. 

  

Vandalism has become a problem in our community 

during these past few months. The Council for the 

Town of Eatonia is asking for the public’s assistance 

to report any information on incidents of vandalism 

that has recently occurred. There have been several 

incidents that have happened at different times this 

past year.  If you witness any vandalism occurring or 

have information on a vandalism that has recently 

occurred, please contact the Town Office or the 

Kindersley RCMP  

We also encourage everyone to follow the 

Kindersley RCMP on social media and to subscribe to 

the Saskatchewan Crime Watch Advisory Network 

where they actively send crime advisories and 

request for assistance in solving local crimes.  

Be on the lookout and report any information.  The 

Town of Eatonia appreciates the assistance of 

everyone in keeping our community safe.    
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The Lions Club is looking for 

a Custodian for the Hall. 

Please Call Darcy at: 

 306-460-7434 if interested. 

 
Ted and Janet Miller wish to thank everyone who 

expressed condolences for the death of our daughter 

Valerie. Also thank you for the food dinners, flowers and 

cards as this was a very difficult time for us.  

 

 EATONIA LIONS CLUB 

 

April 2021 

Mike Craney – House Boat Vacation in the Shuswap 

Bob Holmes -$120 

 

May 2021 

Devan Punter –Niagara Falls Getaway 

Dale Hannon -$120 

 

June 2021 

Dean Aldridge and Trisha Lee –Rainforest to Gold Rush in 

the Yukon 

Stan Stusrud - $120 

         

July 2021  

Ken Somerville – Quebec City Trip  

Wayne Hittel-$120 

 

August 2021 

Paul and Lisa Stevens- $1000 Trip Voucher 

Jim Callsen - $120.00 
 

Please join us for the 41st 

Annual Marathon of Hope 

And let’s keep Terry Fox’s fight against 

cancer going. 

 

“One day. Your way.” Sunday Sept 19 
 

Because we are in a transitional year of the 

Pandemic, the run may look different in every region, 

so watch for posters for more details, Follow us on 

Facebook 

(Terry Fox 41 years – Eatonia) 

 or call/ Text Pam @ 306-430-7173 

 

We would like to say thank you for the kind words of 
sympathy, the cards, the flowers and the food from 
everyone in this great community. The kindness has made 
the passing of my sister, Val, a touch more bearable. 
Unfortunately there are so many of us who have lost a 
loved one to cancer. Thank you for thinking of us. It does 
make a difference.  
Shannon and Craig and family  
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So Wow!… it is now Over 20 years that the Eatonia Community Catering Group has been participating with the 

functions at the Eatonia Community Hall.  The Eatonia Catering Group has assisted in paying off the initial debt of the 

building, has continued to donate funds back to the community, and keeps the funds flowing, while equipping one of 

the most Impressive Hall kitchens.  Our Challenge now is to Continue!! 

One of the more well-known benefits of volunteering is the impact on the community.  Volunteering allows you to 

connect to your community and make it a better place.   Unpaid volunteers are often the glue that holds a 

community together. Also spending some time volunteering helps you make new friends and have an overall effect 

on your well-being, expand your network and boost your social skills.  

Thanks for reading this and to those who have helped the Eatonia Catering Committee in any way, without your help 

we could not succeed.  

IF this Cater Group is going to be able to continue – we are in Desperate need of workers for events AND 
Also New Members to join the Committee as Convenors and/or helpers. 
If we do NOT get any response – with the Deep regret - the Cater Committee will have to Dissolve – Effective 
December 31, 2021. 
If you are interested in joining… please call Shannon – 306-460-6602 or Brenda – 306-460-7978 
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With all that warm weather this summer the 

pool was busy, which is great to see. Thank 

you to our lifeguards for keeping us safe Alexis, 

Cassandra, Ryanna, Kylan, Kearin, Luke and 

Brayden. Tuesday, Aug 31st is the last day for 

the pool. 

 

Thank you to the summer fun program 

leaders Kenzie, Zoe, Danielle and Brooklyn 

for all their work this summer, they do all 

the planning of the activities for the kids. 

Thank you to Community Initiatives Fund 

for approving our application to offer the 

summer fun program free of charge. 

 

Hard to believe its that time of year 

already. Hockey registration is Wednesday, 

September 8th at 7:30 in the arena lobby. 

Unsure about hockey? Come to the 

meeting for more information! 

 


